TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON DIESEL-POWERED EQUIPMENT
MEETING CANCELLATION

The meeting of the Technical Advisory Committee on Diesel-Powered Equipment, scheduled for
Tuesday, January 18, 2005, has been cancelled. The next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday,
April 19, 2005, at 10 a.m. in the Fayette County Health Center in Uniontown.

Questions concerning the cancellation of the January 28, 2005, meeting can be directed to
Allison Gaida at (724) 439-7289 or by e-mail at agaida@state.pa.us.

The agenda and meeting materials for the April 19, 2005, meeting will be available through the
Public Participation Center on the Department of Environmental Protection's (Department)
website at http://www.dep.state.pa.us (DEP Keyword: Participate).

Persons with a disability who require accommodations to attend the April 19, 2005, meeting
should contact the Department at (724) 439-72989 or the Pennsylvania AT&T Relay services at
(800) 654-5984 (TDD) to discuss how the Department may accommodate their needs.
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